Dear Parents,
This week your child will begin a new format for reading homework.  Your child is still required to read 20 minutes each night.  Then he/she will choose a question from the choice board that is clipped to the middle section of your child’s homework folder.  After choosing a question, your child will then write their response on the separate sheet under the correct day of the week. Your child should:
· Read 20 minutes.
· Get out the response sheet for the week.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Check if the book they read is fiction or nonfiction. (Fiction is make-believe and Nonfiction is true/real.)
· Go to the choice board section for the correct type of book.  Fiction is on the top half and Nonfiction is on the bottom half.
· Write the number of the question they chose.
· Then answer all parts of the question they chose.
· After they are done with the question, they will use the grading rubric at the bottom to check their work.
Your child will also begin sight word homework this week as well.  Your child will have a choice board for this activity as well.  The sight word choice board is clipped to the middle section of your child’s homework folder.  Your child should:
· Choose a sight word activity from the choice board.
· Write the number of the activity they chose on the recording sheet for the week.
· Complete the sight word activity on the recording sheet for the week.
Math homework will remain in the same format.
Thank you for your continued support at home!

Sincerely,
First Grade Teachers 
